
NOTICE 
 

Town of Stratton 

Planning Commission 
 

Pursuant to law, notice is hereby given that the Stratton Planning Commission will hold a 

Public Hearing in the Stratton Town Office in Stratton, Vermont at 7:00p.m. on 

Wednesday, May 3, 2017, at which time all persons interested in the following matter 

will be heard: 

 

1) Application of Lorraine Weeks-Newell in Stratton for a change of use, and expansion 

of the garage at 685 Stratton-Arlington Rd. (PID 1100064) – a conversion to a retail 

shop within a Commercial-Residential zone in Stratton.  This proposed structure is 

subject to Development Review IAW the Stratton Zoning Bylaws. 

 

Participation in the local proceedings is prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent 

appeal.  All documents submitted with the application are available to be reviewed at the 

Stratton Town Office Monday through Thursday from 9 a.m. till 3 p.m.. 

 

Dated April 4, 2017 

 

David Kent Young 
David Kent Young, Chair, Planning Commission  

 


